
February Meeting Minutes

Called to order at 6:37 February 19, 2019

Pledge of Allegiance

Introductions

Sickness/Health and Welfare:

Carole Tipton (Susan's mom) was in the hospital today. She has had several mini-strokes and is staying
in North Florida Regional Hospital, room 233B. Susan Tipton 

Shaina is still in the nursing home. Beverly Winters is recovering at home.

Officer Reports

Secretary’s report: New sign in sheet is being used. If you are a member, just check your name

off. 

Treasurer’s report: Presented by Pete Winters

Webmaster’s report: Everything is doing OK

ARES report: Held symposium at SFC. It was successful. There will an exercise of March 30th. 

Volunteers are requested to help out. ARES is especially looking for someone willing to try their hand 

at being a PIO (public information officer). The marathon was fairly successful, but it was a little dark to

read the early bib numbers.

Repeater report: All our equipment is working fine. The SARnet will get better shortly when 

they fix some issues.. We renewed our club's call sign. 

President’s report: Thank you to everyone who made the 5 points of light marathon successful.

Old business:

Hamfest: Next month we start the volunteer sign-up for individual assignments.

Field Day: Expect to be hosted at Gethsemane. Expect to get FEMORS vehicle and will invite 

the Sheriff's vehicle. 

New business:

March for Babies: Still in the early planning stages. Will be April 13th.

Program: Joe Bassett told of his experiences including deployment to Puerto Rico post Maria. 


